
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 January 2020                     AA/JB 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 – A refresher in guidance and help in preparing for Year 11 final exams 
 
As we approach the final summer exam period, we would like to invite you to an additional 
Information Evening that is being held on Thursday 27 February from 5pm – 6.30pm.  During 
the course of the evening you will have the opportunity to listen to presentations that will provide 
some strategies and advice about how to support your son as he approaches the main period of 
revision and preparation for his summer exams.  This session will be building upon many of the 
ideas tackled during a Parents’ Information Evening earlier in this academic year, but will be 
focussed purely upon exam preparation.     
 
The evening will start in the Main School Hall and then move to a carousel for subject specific 
revision techniques. We would encourage you to bring your son along to the session so that he is 
able to listen to the guidance and advice too. If you would like to attend the evening, please 
complete and return the slip below to the school office by Friday 7 February 2020. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs A Angell 
Head of Year 11 
………………...………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Please return to: the school office, Carre’s Grammar School by Friday 7 February 2020 
 
Year 11 Information Evening – 27 February 2020 
 
Name of Student:……………………………………………………    Form………………… 
 
I would like to reserve ……………. places (s).  
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 
 
Please preference the subjects which you would like to hear specific revision techniques about 1-
5 below.  
 

        English Design and Technology 
        Maths        MFL 
        Science Business/computer studies 
        Humanities 

 


